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Allowing Cooke Aquaculture to have a second chance after clear negligence in their prior
operation in the Puget Sound is irresponsible. Triploid trout are genetically altered and not native
to this region. This is no different than intentionally introducing invasive species. Granting Cooke
permission to reestablish net pens is the opposite of conservation. They already got their chance
and screwed up. Why should we trust them to get it right this time?


